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sunday mass Youth Faith Formation Fellowship Sunday

Your Pastoral Team

12:30pm 1st Sunday of Each Month Last Sunday of Each Month

5649 Mount Gilead Road
Centreville, VA

Also streamed live on Facebook

class is held during the 12:30pm
mass and supplemental materials
are made available on the parish

website.

contact a member of the hospitality
team if you’d like to bring a treat to

share!

Fr. Julian, Fr. Jason, and Fr. David
are honored to walk with you on

your journey of faith and to
support your spiritual needs.
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WHO ARE YOU?
This year our RCIA class will
be using “Why Be Catholic” by
Richard Rohr to springboard
our discussion into exploring
our faith and deepening an
understanding of our identity
as Catholic Christians.  If you
would like to read along with
us and join any of our zoom
chats to discuss this book, let
us know!  The book is readily
available online and is a great
addition to your spiritual
library.

ALL SAINTS/ALL SOULS
On November 3rd we will have on display at mass our traditional
“Altar of the Dead.”  You are invited to bring any mementos and
photos of deceased loved ones to put on the altar as we
commemorate the souls of the faithfully departed.  The mass
intention on this day will be for the repose of the souls of those
we loved who have died and for all those whose names are
inscribed in the Book of the Names of the Dead.  This book will be
on display from November 3rd until the start of Advent on
December 1.  You are invited to add names to this book any time
before or after mass each Sunday.
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Talk To Us...
703-665-9730 - Parish Cell

Fr. Jason Lody, FCM
jlody@mysaintanthonys.org

Fr. Julian Garcia
jgarcia@mysaintanthonys.org

Facebook & Instagram
@MySaintAnthonys

All are invited to participate fully in the sacramental life of the Church!

NEW PEW ARRANGEMENT
You might notice a new location of the
piano which has taken up a few of the
pews in the back of the church. Thank
you, in advance, for your flexibility as we
test out this new design!  This new
arrangement is to help the choir of St.
John’s, with whom we co-locate, make
their space more accessible.  The pews
are available to sit in, but will require just
a slight adjustment to the way you look
toward the sanctuary.  You’ll also get a
front-row seat to our amazing
accompanist Mandy as she plays the
piano for our liturgy.

PRESIDER ROTATIONS
We have the opportunity to have three
priests supporting the parish which
allows for a regular rotation of presiders
at Sunday Mass. Typically, the rotation is
as follows:

First Sunday: Fr. Julian
Second Sunday: Fr. Jason
Third Sunday: Fr. David
Fourth Sunday: Fr. Jason

This rotation is always subject to change.


